
 
 
Attention: 
 
The below notice that will appear in the New Jersey Register on July 6, 2020. The document details the 
relaxation of certain regulatory provisions contained in the Uniform Fire Code pertaining to registration, 
inspection, and permitting of life hazard uses among other items. All rule relaxations will expire 
December 31, 2020 and requirements will return to the original code language.  
 
I strongly encourage all fire officials, chiefs, instructors, investigators and fire protection contractors to 
read and become familiar with the attached document. If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact me by e-mail at louis.kilmer@dca.nj.gov. Thank you for your continued service and interest in 
fire safety. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lou Kilmer 
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